

Cachagua Fire Protection District

Jesse Reimer, Fire Chief Jaime del Valle, Battalion Chief

Board of Directors

Eli Riddle, President Monty Salas-Cordrey, Secretary Don Bonsper, Treasurer

January 27, 2023

Dear Supervisor Adams,

We, the Cachagua Fire Protection District Board, would like to highly recommend Laura Stenvick, as Don Bonsper's replacement as treasurer for the remainder of his term. When election time comes for this position, we hope to see her take her permanent place as treasurer. She is our current clerk. Laura is more than qualified and already has a great understanding of our District and the position. We look forward to her serving on the Board and serving our wonderful fire department and community.

Thank you on behalf of our Board,

Eli Riddle

Monty Salas-Cordrey

Don Bonsper